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This is the 600th post in this blog! It all started with this post written in the
airport of Buenos Aires, coming back to Switzerland. And the news of the day
is that, thanks to Donncha O Caoimh, the new WordPress Super Cache plugin
now works with MobilePress, which officially enables a mobile version of this
site.

Thanks to all of you who visit this blog (you’re over 6’000 every month!), to
all of you who’ve left 563 comments (no mention of the 28,304 spam comments
caught by Akismet) and I hope that my writing will still be of interest to all of
you in the years to come.
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